
From:   Joel Thorsheim   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   December 18, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0350-EX-RR-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Application fee has been submitted. Requested FAA and AFTRCC coordination has been attached to this
application.

Please let me know if there are any other questions.

Joe Thorsheim
206-544-6066


